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From: Victor Batten [vbatten@bigpond.net.au] 
Sent: Friday , 24 April 2009 8:18 AM 
To: NSW Redistribution 
Subject: Berowra 

Dear Sir/Madam ,
 

I am an elector in the seat of Berowra NSW.
 

I believe that that part of the electorate south of the M2 Toll Road should be excluded from the seat. This part has the
 
barrier of the M2.
 
This part of Carlingford has a natural attachment in shopping, schools and playing fields with the suburb of North
 
Rocks which is in different electorates.
 

I should be pleased to be kept informed of any matters relating to this redistribution process.
 

Yours sincerely
 

Victor Batten
 
2 Eldon Lane, Beecroft 2119
 
vbatten@b igpond.net.au
 


